
Lockport  Kindergarten Newsletter 
 
Week # 5 & 6  September 9 –20, 2024 
 
Dinosaurs and Paleontologists 

INTRODUCING:  
 
Kk, Ll, Mm, Nn, Oo, Pp, 15,16,17, 18, 19, 20 
 

LANGUAGE AND 
READING: 
 
Over the next 2 weeks, 
we will be going back 
in time to learn all 
about dinosaurs.  The 
children will enjoy 
plenty of songs and 
stories, and learn what 
it takes to be a 
paleontologist.   
 
The letters Kk—Pp 
along with their 
phonetic sounds will 
be introduced.  Word 
families “op” & “it” 
will also be introduced.  
We will make and 
sound out words with 
these letters in them. 

CONCEPT: 
 
The numbers 15—20 
will be introduced.  
We will add these 
numbers to the shelf 
jobs and count by 5’s 
and 10’s.The 
geometric shapes cube, 
cylinder, cone and 
sphere will be 
reviewed. 
 
With the change of 
season coming, we 
will discuss each 
season and the 
characteristics of that 
season. 

CRAFT AND 
WRITING: 
 
The boys and girls 
will have a lot of fun 
these next two weeks 
creating plenty of 
dinosaur crafts.  We 
may even make our 
own fossils. 
 
We will continue 
writing our names and 
letters Aa—Pp, and 
numbers 1-20. 
 
Grandparents day is 
coming soon.  We will 
make a little keepsake 
just for them. 

PARENT NOTES: 
 
Don’t forget to bring 
a sweatshirt to school 
daily. 
 
Please make sure 
your child has a full 
set of extra clothing 
in their book bags in 
case of an accident. 
 
If you want to sign 
your child up for 
Soccer Shots, you 
need to do so now. 
 
Please check and 
clean out your child’s 
folder and book bag 
daily. 
 
 

Feel free to contact us at: 
 
Lockport.director@bobbienoonans.com 
 
815-838-2855 
 
 
“Like” us on Facebook  
 
“Follow us on Instagram 

Have a great week! 
 

Miss Riley 


